
From: Savoy, Joanne
To: "Jim Renner"
Cc: Mayros, Lauren
Subject: RE: 130304 request to extend expiration date of Draft License XSOU8844
Date: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 6:46:00 AM

Good Morning Jim,
Thank you for the email.
 
Joanne
 
From: Jim Renner [mailto:jrenner@simineralsllc.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2019 2:55 PM
To: Savoy, Joanne <Joanne.Savoy@nrc.gov>
Cc: Mayros, Lauren <laure.mayros@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] 130304 request to extend expiration date of Draft License XSOU8844
 
Hello Joanne – Southern Ionics Minerals requests that the expiration date on DRAFT License
XSOU8844 be extended to December 31, 2024 instead of the expiration date proposed on the
original application of December 31, 2022.
 
We believe an extension of the expiration date is justified and warranted. Our application submitted
in 2017 anticipated 5 years of rare earth mineral sand processing and export. With the delays in
processing our application, due in part, to the government’s moratorium on issuing export licenses
of nuclear materials to China our processing and export schedule has been pushed back by 2 years.
 
We appreciate your attention to this.
 
Jim Renner
 
 

James F. Renner, PG
Manager of Environmental Stewardship
Southern Ionics Minerals, LLC
116 Hamilton St. Saint Simons Island, GA 31522
jrenner@simineralsllc.com
912 580 1235
 

From: Savoy, Joanne <Joanne.Savoy@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 9:27 AM
To: Jim Renner <jrenner@simineralsllc.com>
Cc: Mayros, Lauren <laure.mayros@nrc.gov>
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Subject: RE: RE: Review of Draft License XSOU8844
 
Good Morning Jim,
Regarding the expiration date of the license, could you please send me that request in a
separate email?  Would like to make that email public.  Also, to confirm the expiration date
will be December 31, 2024?
 
Thank You,
 
Joanne
 
From: Jim Renner [mailto:jrenner@simineralsllc.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2019 2:19 PM
To: Savoy, Joanne <Joanne.Savoy@nrc.gov>
Cc: Mayros, Lauren <laure.mayros@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Review of Draft License XSOU8844
 
Thanks Joan. I will review and respond asap. Only thing I see immediately is that the term of license
should be extended to 5 years from now, not our original submittal.
 
Thanks, Jim
 

James F. Renner, PG
Manager of Environmental Stewardship
Southern Ionics Minerals, LLC
116 Hamilton St. Saint Simons Island, GA 31522
jrenner@simineralsllc.com
912 580 1235
 

From: Savoy, Joanne <Joanne.Savoy@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 1:40 PM
To: Jim Renner <jrenner@simineralsllc.com>
Cc: Mayros, Lauren <laure.mayros@nrc.gov>
Subject: Review of Draft License XSOU8844
 
Hello,
Please review the attached draft of NRC export license XSOU8844, and let me know if there are
any changes. 
 
This is a draft license; and it has not been signed.  Once it is finalized and signed, a COPY of the
signed license will be e-mailed to you, followed by the ORIGINAL license that will be mailed to
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you.
 
Please respond to this request within 3 business calendar days, or let us know if you need
additional time to review the draft.  If we do not hear from you within 3 business calendar
days, we will assume it is acceptable and may issue the license as presented here.
 
 
Thank You,
 
 
Joanne Savoy
 
Joanne Savoy | Licensing Assistant
Office of International Programs
Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch
301-287-9092| Location O14 A26
Joanne.Savoy@nrc.gov |Mail stop O14 A20
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